## CALLING ALL KNITTERS & CROCHETERS!

Beginners to Experts
Can participate in this exciting
Congregational Care Ministry
We will show you the skills needed
To make a simple Prayer Shawl that
Will bring Comfort, Love, and Joy

Two evening meetings, starting October 13 and October 27, will take place from 6:30-8:30 p.m., in Rodda Hall. Bring your No. 11 needles and any worsted to bulky yarn you may have on-hand. Prayer Shawl Instructions will be available at our first meeting.

"With your love and prayers knitted/crocheted into every stich, your Prayer Shawl will become a treasured gift for a specific person."

Please sign-up to join us
by clicking the RSVP button below
A paper Sign-up Sheet is also available, on the Bulletin
Board, outside of Pastor Jeff's office.

Questions, contact Chris at: ckess119@aol.com